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Friday 4th December 2020 

Year 3 & 4 Entrance and Exit 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have received lots of feedback about the use of the back gate and have been discussing 

possible solutions. We recognise that the car park can become quite busy in the morning and 

after school, however this is a resident car park and not recommended for parents to park in. 

The recommendation has always been that you continue to find a safe and legal place to park 

on the road as normal and use the back gate to access the school site on foot. Please can I 

ask that you are thoughtful of our residents and careful around this area, watching out for 

children and other pedestrians to ensure everyones safety.  

We also recognise that the path from the gate is quite thin and difficult to pass on whilst 

remaining socially distant. Thank you to those of you who see someone coming and step 

aside to allow pushchairs through the gate. Most of you for a while now have been using 

the daily mile track when arriving and the path when leaving. We would like to ask that 

everyone do this and have put down a temporary link between the path and the track in the 

form of some artificial grass to prevent getting muddy and possibly slipping (We are awaiting 

a visit from a contractor to discuss other possible options). Please see the pictures below 

which should help to understand the new system.  

  
Unfortunately, the alternative option would be to have staggered start and finish times for 

year 3 and 4 and I welcome your views regarding this arrangement and the possibility of 

staggered times in the future.  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Tammy Lockley  

Head Teacher  

Aqueduct Primary School                

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 386210 

 A2175@taw.org.uk 

 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  
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